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The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has confirmed with the Office of 
Management and Budget (OMB) that all rental assistance payments for all Multifamily project-based rental 
assistance programs remain operational and are not subject to the pause in federal grants and loans 
outlined in OMB’s memo to federal agencies yesterday. HUD’s Office of Multifamily Housing Programs will 
continue to meet its project-based rental assistance financial obligations to owners and tenants 
participating in these programs. 


